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Nicole Garcia

Queens Borough Commissioner

NYC Department of Transportation
120-55 Queens Boulevard, Room 285
Kew Gardens, New York 11484

RE: Letter of Support for the 29" Street Plaza

Dear Commissioner Garcia:

Community Board 2 would like to thank you and your team for the presentation provided at the
May 6, 2025 Transportation Committee.

At that meeting with a quorum present, a motion was made and seconded to send a letter of
support for the 29" Street Plaza.

All were in favor by a show of hands with none opposed and no abstentions.
Thank you for your review of this matter.

Sincerely,

l%%meinert

District Manager
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Jason Banrey, NYC Department of Transportation
Joseph Patti, NYC Department of Transportation
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